
















-----Original Message----- 
From: Katie <katiesteed@aol.com> 
To: Robert.Mahood <robert.mahood@safmc.net> 
Sent: Wed, Dec 14, 2011 9:09 pm 
Subject: Tile fish qualifying options 

Dear Mr. Mahood, 
 
I am writing to let you know that under the current proposed tilefish permit qualifying option I will be 
excluded from a fishery that I have participated in beginning as early as 1983 . 
I have been a Commercial Fisherman exclusively since 1981 and have come to rely on tilefish for a 
substantial part of my annual income .   
 I own and operate my own vessel and in the 2010/2011 fishing seasons caught 32,000 lbs of tilefish at 
an average price of $3.00 per lb .  I have invested  $14,000.00 in tile fish gear and have one employee 
who will not be needed without the benefit of this permit .  
Loosing my tile fish permit would be a disastrous outcome for me and my family as well as that of my first 
mate and his family. 
Due to fisheries regulation I have had to become a multi-species fisherman in order to meet my financial 
obligations . 
I was given to understand that I would qualify for a tile fish permit under the 2006/2007 preferred 
qualifying option therefore I did not feel it was necessary to attend the appropriate meetings in this matter 
.  
It has come to my attention recently that the option for qualifying for this permit  has been or is being 
reconsidered .  Under the new terms explained to me I will no longer be eligible. 
Apparently the terms of  qualification have been proposed to change so that 1 corporate vessel can 
qualify .  ( I am strongly opposed to this line of thinking and will discuss this matter as a separate issue in 
the near future ) . 
May I strongly suggest that you stay with the original proposed preferred option or include 2011 tile fish 
landings in your permit qualifications option . 
I have worked hard all of my life to acquire the necessary permits to sustain my family and my business - 
it would be a darn shame to lose this permit and render useless all the gear I've invested in . 
 
Your attention in this matter would be so greatly appreciated . 
 
Sincerely ,  David Steed 
 
Hm 772 778-5336 
Cell 772 696-1386 
email  katiesteed@aol.com 
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